
 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Reception What makes us 
special? 
Where are our special 
places? World faiths 
and their special 
places 
Harvest 

How do people 
around the world 
celebrate 
Diwali 
Christmas 
Hanukah 
Clothes, food, 
music, and items 

Right and wrong 
Good and bad choices 
Old testament 
stories- Adam and 
Eve, 
Elements of the bible 
why people use iit 

Easter story 
Key characters 
Key events 
Symbolism of the 
egg shape 
Palm crosses 
 

Parables of Jesus 
New testament 
what do they teach 
us? 
How can they help 
us live good lives 

Religious leaders 
who are they and 
why do people 
listen to them? 

Year 1 
A 

Giving thanks 
Harvest and Sukkot 

Belonging, 
Christianity 
Christmas 
Christingle- candles 
symbolism 

Rainbows and 
symbols of God’s love 
and hope Noah 
 

Easter How people 
felt about Jesus 

Creation story The golden rule 
how does it help us 
live good lives? 

Year 2 
B 

What is God like? 
What is God’s job? 

Jewish faith and 
special places, 
Synagogue and 
artefacts 
Christmas 

Water as a symbol in 
religions Baptism and 
Jesus washing the 
feet of disciples 

Church and the 
wider community 
doing good deeds 
care for others 
Esther/ Moses 

What does the 
bible teach us 
about doing the 
right thing? 

World view what is 
right and true? 

Year 3 
A 

Forgiveness, serving 
others and Christian 
love- what makes us 
human? 

Islam what is 
important to 
Muslims? 

Do beliefs affect how 
we read texts? 
When faith is tested 

Artistic 
interpretations of 
stories in the bible  

What shapes our 
world view? Why 
do we think and 
feel the way we 
do? 

What makes a good 
leader? Role 
models and their 
qualities 

Year 4 
B 

Holy trinity Who was 
Jesus? Is light a good 
symbol for Jesus? 

Hinduism, Gods, 
stories, sacred text, 
prayer 

Does the different 
versions of 
Christianity mean one 
is more “truthful” 
that the others? 

Does Easter make 
sense without 
Passover? 

The power of 
prayer 
What makes a 
place spiritual? 

Does Jesus have 
authority for 
everyone? 



Year 5 
A 

Christianity how is it 
the same and 
difference? 

Islam, prophets 
and leadership- 
why is Muhammad 
so important  

Rites of passage 
different faiths how 
they are observed 

The symbolism of 
the Cross- Good 
Friday 
Should people with 
faith give things 
up? 

What makes a good 
life? Rules of law, 
what are our laws 
based upon? 10 
commandments. 
Relationship 
between the 
church and the 
crown- King as the 
Head of the Church 
of England 

What makes a 
person worthy of 
sanctification? 
Should believers 
sacrifice for their 
faith, Joan of Arc, 
Jesus 
Standing up for 
what we believe in. 

Year 6 
B 

Christian love, care of 
the world and each 
other 

Why is the world 
the way it is? 
Science and God- 
Does technology 
enhance or 
distance us from 
God? 

What shapes our 
world view? How can 
we see things from 
another point of 
view? 

Life, after death 
Holy spirit how 
does this give 
people hope and 
faith? 

Hinduism- Dharma, 
dharma and 
Sharma- how can 
these me  

Pilgrimage- why, 
where and who? 

Faith week- another world faith such as Buddhism to be a focus faith whole school coverage. Age and stage appropriate coverage. 

Teachers to look at texts that support the themes and RE coverage of skills. 

 


